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«1^3421.8-10QUOTECANADAADDRESS REPLY TO
DOMINION WATER AND POWER BUREAU

DEPARTMENT
OF

MINES AND RESOURCES
SURVEYS AND ENGINEERING BRANCH

Vancouver, B.C.
November 22, 1941.

Dear Mr. MacKay: He: Cheokwely I.F;.N< .2b,
■Futer Jupply________

With reference to the proposed re­
location of storage tank and pipeline in the 
water supply system serving the above reserve, 
you will recall our writing you on August 16, 
wherein it was indicated that any feasible 
route for the pipeline satisfactory to Mr.
Ball should be acceptable. At that time we 
asked that he indicate his proposals and secure 
the necessary easements, following which the 
work v/ould be undertaken.
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reply from you to this communication.

Several letters have been received 
from Mr, Mills urging that the work be carried 
to completion at as early a date as possible, 
the latest of which, dated November 15, states 
it is the desire of your branch to have the 
tank removed and certain repairs effected this 
Fall. Will you please arrange to have Mr.Ball 
secure the necessary easements, following which 
the work will be done.

4*-

Yours truly,

C. E. 'Mh b
District Chief Engineer

. - . COU/;\> ■rv

D.M.MacKay, Esq., 
Indian Commissioner 

P.O.Box 70, 
VANCOUVER, B.C.

% )* VA
■f.C.C. Mr.Mills
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